Kentlyn Public School
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365
www.kentlyn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Monday 7 December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
Kind Reminders Weeks 9 and 10

I would like to thank you in advance for supporting us throughout this year and ensuring that we
adhered to the Departmental Guidelines at all times. Your support with this has helped us a great
deal in getting on with the job of catering for all our students and their needs.

Weeks 9 and 10 2020

Week 9 —
Monday 7 December 2020

Tuesday 8 December 2020 — Basketball clinic on

Wednesday 9 December 2020 MOVIE AND BOWLING DAYS -

Students will be departing school at approximately 11:00am to go to their selected venues. Lunch
will take place at 10:20am with lunch time concluding at approximately 10:50am.

Students are expected to return back to school around 1:30pm where they will have recess.
CANTEEN WILL BE OPEN ON THIS DAY for lunch packs as per the flyer sent out if you
would like your child to order their lunch.

Thursday 10 December 2020 — Basketball clinic on

Friday 11 December 2020 — VIRTUAL PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 9:30 — 10:30am
As per our note sent home, we will be recording the assembly and we will do our best to post on our
Ruse and Kentlyn PS website before 3:00pm on the day.

https://sites.google.com/education.nsw. gov.auw/home-learning-rps/kentlyn-ps

You will find the link in the KPS section with a tab: Presentation Day 11 December 2020.

Friday 11 December will also be our LAST CANTEEN DAY for the year.

Week 10
Monday 14 December 2020 — Year 6 Farewell

Tuesday 15 December 2020 -

Wednesday 16 December 2020 — Last school day for the year.
2:50pm ‘Guard of Honour’ farewelling our Year 6 students

Regards
ﬁld/r:mvl; avallaris
Principal

Always Our Best



